
From: VTA Board Secretary <Board.Secretary@vta.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 12, 2020 5:17 PM 
To: VTA Board of Directors <VTABoardofDirectors@vta.org> 
Subject: From VTA: February 21, 2020, Board of Directors Workshop Meeting Rescheduled To A 
Date/Time To Be Determined  
Importance: High 
 
VTA Board of Directors: 
 
The February 21, 2020, Board of Directors Workshop meeting has been rescheduled to a 
date/time to be determined.  
 
You may access the Reschedule Meeting Notice on our Agenda Portal.  
 
Please remove the February 21st date from your calendars.  Also, please remove the tentative 
date of March 27th  at 11:30 a.m. from your calendars. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
VTA Office of the Board Secretary 
Santa Clara Valley Transportation Authority 
3331 North First Street, Building B-1 
San Jose, CA 95134-1927 
Phone: 408-321-5680 
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